

Date: 17 April 2019

Our reference: FOIRQ5166

Dear Sir/Madam,

Thank you for your request for information processed under the Freedom of Information Act 2000. Please see our response to your request below:

Your Request

I would like to request the following information from your antenatal, maternity, midwife, post-natal and family services departments under the Freedom Information Act 2000.

I'd be more than happy to discuss the methods of obtaining this information with you prior to your response, if this would be helpful.

For the financial year 2018/19 or the calendar year 2018-2019, whichever is more

convenient, please provide the following information.

- 1. Do you distribute any Bounty Packs, Emma's Diary packs or any other disposable nappies (such as Pampers) or reusable nappies to parents at any services, including (but not exhaustive of) antenatal, maternity, midwife, post-natal and family services?
 - If the answer is yes to 1, please answer questions 2-7.
- 2. Please detail what type of nappy you distribute.
- 3. Which services are they distributed at?
- 4. How many parents receive them?
- 5. What is the process for this arrangement and who signs it off?
- 6. Is there any remuneration for the NHS from this arrangement?

Our Request for Clarification

Could you please confirm/define more clearly what you mean by *family* services departments?

Your Response to Our Request for Clarification

I mean any services that may be specific to families, such as antenatal, childrens services etc.



If it would be helpful, I am available to chat about the request now? Please let me know the best number to reach you.

Our Response to your Clarification

Thank you for responding to our request for clarification.

Great Ormond Street Hospital is a single site, specialist tertiary paediatric trust; therefore, we do not commission any services relating to maternity, midwifery, antenatal or post-natal.

Please note:

The information provided under the Freedom of Information Act 2000 is the information held on the date the request was received by the Trust.

I trust the information provided is sufficient and helps to answer any concerns, questions or issues you may have.

If you should have any further queries related to this request, please do not hesitate to contact the FOI Team. Please ensure that the above reference number is quoted on any correspondence.

Re-use of information

The information provided is Trust copyright. You may re-use this Great Ormond Street Hospital for Children NHS Foundation Trust copyright information in accordance with the Open Government Licence: http://www.nationalarchives.gov.uk/doc/open-government-licence/version/2/ (Please note that re-use of personal data is not allowed under this license.)

For information which is not Great Ormond Street Hospital for Children NHS Foundation Trust copyright, e.g. external websites, please contact the named party directly.

Yours sincerely

Freedom of Information team

Great Ormond Street Hospital for Children NHS Foundation Trust

Email: foiteam@gosh.nhs.uk



[Enclosed – Your rights – see next page]



Your Rights

If you are not dissatisfied with the response you have received to your request for information, please contact the FOI team and quote your reference number on all correspondence relating to your request.

You can also write to the Head of Quality & Safety at the following address:

Quality & Safety team Great Ormond Street Hospital LONDON WC1N 3JH

If you are still not satisfied with your response, you also have the right to appeal to the Information Commissioner.

You can contact the Information Commissioner's Office at the following address:

Information Commissioner's Office Wycliffe House Water Lane Wilmslow Cheshire SK9 5AF